## Joe's Journey

Dear supporters,

First off, I want to thank all of you for your encouragement, generous support and prayers. I have been blessed more than I could ever imagine and I attribute that all to God and his wonderful works.

This summer has been very fun and eventful. After graduating, I attended two different camps and spent a week serving our community and a few of our church members. Camp was amazing, I learned so much. There were a ton of baptisms this summer, including one from my youth group.

AIM registration happens the first week of August and I am very excited to see what this brings. It all begins August 5<sup>th</sup>. With registration, move-in, and orientation sessions lasting through the weekend. Saturday, we will go to our first event helping one of the Texas Panhandle congregations. Then our classes start on Monday, August 9<sup>th</sup>! I am really looking forward to getting started and meeting my new roommates. I can't wait for everything to get going!

Again, thank you so much for all your support and encouragement for me in all of this. I look forward to sharing this journey with you.

In Him, Jonathan Green.

